PROTECT THE EARTH

We hope you’ll enjoy these uplifting updates from
our projects and efforts that protect the earth. Feel
free to adapt and share on your channels and in your
presentations.

MONARCH WAYSTATIONS

There’s been a rapid decrease in the monarch population over the last 40 years. One of the reasons includes
habitat and milkweed loss. Milkweed is needed for the monarchs to lay their eggs, and it is the caterpillars’
only food source.

We've created waystations along the monarchs’ migration route at each of Young Living’s North America
farms, providing milkweed plants and resting places to help safeguard their migration and the future of the
species!

PALO SANTO & NATIVE FLORA

Despite its relatively small size, Ecuador hosts approximately 10% of all Earth’s plant species and more than
half are endemic, meaning they are found in only one location on the planet. The Young Living Foundation
recognizes that native plants are healthier and stronger.

So, we are replanting Ecuadorian native flora back onto public and private lands! We've already planted
2,000 Palo Santo trees on our farm, which we will then transport to forests in Ecuador in 2023.

THE D. GARY YOUNG WILDLIFE SANCTUARY

The Skyrider Wilderness Ranch was a special place for Young Living Founder Gary Young. It’s now home
to The D. Gary Young Wildlife Sanctuary, with nearly 17,000 acres of forests, stunning peaks, and the
Duchesne River. The sanctuary offers protection to all the natural inhabitants including deer, elk, and bison.

The area is nicknamed the “Utah Serengeti,” due to the large herds of elk and deer migrating between their
summer and winter ranges. We’re so proud to be a part of such a beautiful preservation project.
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